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Presents for Parents 
Saturday December 17th  

11am -1pm 
Church of the Guardian Angel 

 

Summer has ended and Halloween is past and Christ-
mas Holiday lights are going up all over the neighbor-
hood.  
 

Fun is coming for Parents at the Church of the Guard-
ian Angel. On the Saturday before Christmas - Decem-
ber 17th, from 11 to 1pm, there will be a special treat 
in Remington: Presents for Parents.  
 

Any parent  in Remington is welcome to pick out a toy, 
a stuffed animal, and a book for their child.  
 

Please bring a Maryland ID to verify you and your 
child’s residence in the 21211 community. The pre-
sents given are to allow your child to have a special 
surprise for Christmas! 

 

Fun, food, and Homework! 
 

The Remington Homework Club is looking for new 
students starting in January!  
 

Homework Club  meets Monday nights from 6-8 in 
Kromer Hall (Church of the Guardian Angel).  
 

We have dinner, homework help, games, basket-
ball, cooking, and more. We will start up again af-
ter winter break on Monday, January 9th. Students 
in grades 3-12 are welcome. If you’re interested, 
we’ll see you at 6:00 on January 9th – remember 
to bring your homework!  
 

For more information, call Rebekah at 716-912-8538.  

Celebrating Remington! 
 

The Greater Remington Improvement Association 
and Wide Angle Present: 

“Recognizing Remington: Celebrating Neighbor-
hood Identity and Giving Thanks” 

 

Saturday, December 10 
2:30 pm to 4:30 pm  

 

Meet 27 Restaurant 
124 W. 27th Street 

 

This is a Free event to celebrate our Remington 
Photographers, view their exhibit of photographs 
and to thank our volunteers and membership for all 
they do.  
 

Wide Angle, a non profit group  worked with Rem-
ington youth this fall. They taught basic photography 
and design skills and the kids took photo’s, evalu-
ated images and created a gallery of their view on 
the theme - what Remington’s identity means to 
them.  
 

Everyone is welcome, come and celebrate Reming-
ton with us! 
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HAUNTINGDON AVE 2011 

Once more, Halloween became a wonderful adven-
ture for both children and adults. Residents of Rem-
ington got together to hold a Halloween treat for the 
neighborhood. There was music from Ricky LaRicci 
and his son Lennon, Hula hooping, Fire juggling, a 
parade right down the middle of Hauntingdon Avenue 
with the children and lots of interactive porch activi-
ties as you went trick or treating. These  included 
story telling, tasting potions, trying to get body parts, 
bean bag tossing and more. 
 

Photographs graciously submitted by Jim Burger, 
Adrian and Betsy Childs 
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December 19th at 7 pm 
GRIA Annual Pot Luck Dinner 

All are Welcome! 
 

Monday evening, at 7pm, GRIA will be hosting it’s 
Annual Pot Luck dinner for members and for resi-
dents in the community to come and share some 
goodwill.  
 

Please bring a dish to serve 6 –12 people. This can 
be a hot dish, cold dish, homemade, store bought or 
some chips or drinks. There is no regular meeting 
this night, it is just a time for socializing and getting 
to know each other a bit. All are invited to come and 
share in the holiday fun. 
 

We meet on the third Monday of each month  in Kromer 
Hall at the Church of the  Guardian Angel (335 W. 27th 
St). 
 

Everyone is welcome to become a member of GRIA, 
there is a  membership form and a $10.00 annual mem-
bership fee. We can also drop a form off at your house or 
mail it to you.  

 
Visit www.griaonline.org 
for more information and to 
view coming events, blogs, 
and past newsletters.  

Remington Community Newsletter 
 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the residents and busi-
ness located in the neighborhood of Remington with the collaboration 
of the following partners: Episcopal Housing Corporation, G.R.I.A., 
The Church of the Guardian Angel, and the Greater Homewood Com-
munity Corporation. 
 
Everyone is welcome to contribute information about activities and 
events in the Remington Neighborhood.  Contact Betsy at 410-366-
6200. 

RICKY La RICCI  
 

Roofing and Home Services 
 

410-404-0162 
 

2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 
 

Reliable Services        Free Estimates 
 
 

All types of Roof and Home Repair 

Handling Remington homes for 37 years 
 

 

Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

Torch-down rubber 
Hot asphalt 
Gutters 

Downspouts 
Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and siding 

We need volunteers for delivering  
News to your neighbors! 

 

The Remington Newsletter is looking for volunteers 
to pass out the newsletter at the first weekend of 
each month. The routes are only a few blocks of 
the Remington neighborhood. This would be a help 
to your community and only take an hour or so. 
 

Please contact Andre@greaterhomewood.org or 
Betsy@episcopalhousing.org for more information. 

 
 

 

HAPPY 78th  BIRTHDAY   
to Charles Williams!! 

  

Love, Ann, Stephanie,  
and Steven 

The Church of the  
Guardian Angel  
Holiday Services 

 

Christmas Eve 7pm 
Christmas Day 10 am 

New Year’s Day 10 am 
 

Season of the Advent  
beginning the Sunday after Thanksgiving 

 

Sunday 8 am &10 am 
Wednesdays 6pm 

 
2629 Huntingdon Avenue 
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Open 7 days a week 
10:30 am to 1 am 

 

ACCEPTING Visa, MC and American Express 
$1.00 service charge for credit card use 

Minimum charge order $10.00  No Checks 

“We Deliver More Taste” 
More pizza toppings, plus 

subs, wings,  salads,  
sides and more! 

410-235-1000 
Fax 410-235-1197 

300 West 29th Street  Remington, MD 21211 
 

Serving the Community 

PIZZA PICK UP SPECIAL! 
 

 $7.50  Medium w/ 1 topping 
 

 $8.50  Large w/ 1 topping  
 

 $9.50  X-large Large w/ 1 topping 
 

Pick up at store and get the special price! 

Maryland Energy  
Assistance Program 

 

M.E.A.P. 
 

Apply now for help with  
the 2012 BGE bills  

 

Church of the Guardian Angel  
335 W. 27th Street 

 
Wednesdays mornings  from 9 am to 10 am  

 

MEAP is a monthly payment made directly to 
your BGE bill to help lower the cost on your 
payment. If you pay a BGE bill, you may qual-
ify for energy assistance.  
 

If you have any questions,  
contact Betsy at 410-366-6200 


